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THE WILL BE NO SHUTTLE BUSES OR LATE ACTIVITY BUSES THIS WEEK ON TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 25TH OR 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 26TH. THESE ARE EARLY DISMISSAL DAYS.  

 
 

READ ACROSS AMERICA 
 

Calling all 7th graders!!  Remember way back when you were in elementary school and the "big kids" 
from middle school came and read to you on Read Across America Day?  Well, guess what, now it is 
your chance to go to the elementary schools for Read Across America Day! For more information, 
please join us on Wednesday, November 30, 2022, during Jaguar Period in the "Auditorium". All 
questions will be addressed at the meeting. However, If you have any questions that you feel can't wait 
until the meeting, please see Mrs. Roberts in room 262 or Mrs. Berrigan in room 107.  

 

Athletics 
 

 TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

 

BUS PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 

main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 
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